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Mosborough Primary School

New School Road

                             Mosborough

Sheffield

S20 5ES



Tel: 0114 248 6211    Fax: 0114 247 7121

Email:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk.

Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk
Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon
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30 June 2016

Dear Parents/Carers

The Y5 residential to Castleton in Derbyshire has been booked!  The children will be going on Thursday 6 October, staying for one night at Losehill Hall Youth Hostel (http://www.yha.org.uk/school-trips/hostel/castleton-losehill-hall), and returning to school on Friday 7 October. 

The aim of this residential is to promote independence amongst our Y5 pupils.  We believe that spending one night away from home provides the children with the opportunity to develop their independence while also challenging them to cooperate and work as a team with their peers. 

We will be travelling to and from Castleton by Johnson Coaches which will depart from school around 9.00am and will arrive back at school by approximately 3.00pm the following day.  Our first day includes a circular walk up Cave Dale to Peveril Castle followed by activities in the Youth Hostel.  The following day we will take a trip to the caverns in the Peak District considered to be the finest range in Great Britain.  The activities for the trip are still being finalised.  The children will be provided with a three course meal in the evening and a full cooked breakfast with fruit juices, cereals and toast the next morning.  The hostel also provides a packed lunch for the second day.  
The hostel has excellent facilities and extensive grounds suitable for educational visits.  

We have provisionally booked the hostel for all of the Y5 children.  If you wish your child to secure a place on this residential please return the reply slip by Tuesday 12 July 2016.  We will then be able to confirm final numbers with the hostel.  Any slips returned after this date will not be guaranteed a place on the residential.  Unfortunately, until we know the final numbers for the trip, we cannot confirm the total cost but we are expecting that this will be no more than £60.00.  Educational visits enrich children’s learning and help them develop many skills.  However, the school cannot completely fund visits.  This cost will include: accommodation, coach travel, all food (apart from a packed lunch on the first day) and activities.  Please note that payments will be able to be made in instalments through your ParentPay account.  Full payment for the trip will be expected by Thursday 8 September 2016 and a payment item will be set-up, after the 12 July, on the accounts of the people who have returned their reply slips.  

An information booklet will be sent home in September and a parent meeting about the visit will be arranged a few weeks before the residential.  Please complete the reply slip and return it to school by Tuesday 12 July 2016 if you wish your child to take part in the residential. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours faithfully

Miss L Mossman, Miss Thompson and Mrs Maxwell (Y5 teachers)

………………………………………….………………………………………………………………………………………...

Y5 Castleton Residential – Thursday 6 and Friday 7 October 2016
I would like my child___________________________ to take part in the Y5 Residential to Losehill Hall Youth Hostel, Castleton and understand that a payment item will be set up on my ParentPay account after 12 July 2016.

Signed________________________________(Parent/Carer)     Name______________________________
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